
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 5/14/2010 9:36:55 AM
To: 'Brown, Carol A.' (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Procedural issue on real-time pricing

Carol -

Good morning!

I wanted to let you know that in our GRC phase 2, we are having a procedural issue - TURN and DRA 
would like the money requests removed, including the money requests associated with Real-Time 
Pricing. Judge Pulsifer has asked us to work with TURN and DRA, and seems inclined to agree with 
them. We are very motivated to keep with rest of the items in phase 2 on schedule, since they are 
aimed at the Bakersfield issues, so we've been seeking a solution with TURN and DRA.

The outcome may mean that we ask for the Real-Time Pricing and the associated costs to be 
considered separately, which may delay them. Just a heads up. If you'd like to talk about the issue, 
please give me a call at 415 973-5921.

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0041175
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